
 

2nd August 2018 

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Whanau 

Yr 3-6 HPPA Cross Country (Selected Students Only) 

 

Your child has been selected to participate in the HPPA Cross Country event 

Event:  HPPA Cross Country  

Venue:   Lloyd Elsmore Park 

Date:   Tuesday 14th  August  2017 - (16th August  saver day ) 
 
Time:                     9:30pm – 12:00pm  ( approx. ) 
 
Meet:  Meet at the school hall at 8.50am 
 
To bring:  Drink, warm weather gear, School PE gear, food, running shoes (optional ) 
   
Transport: Private vehicles and School Van – We will need a lot of help with transport 

Cost:  $2.00 
 
Training: Trainings will be at lunch time. MON / WED/ FRI. ( TBC) Running around our local area.  

(Starting Friday 3rd August) 
 
We will require parent assistance with transport, and supervision. If you are able to help in any way, please indicate this 

on the permission slip. (Parents that can help with transport and supervision are required to hold a valid police clearance.  If you haven’t 

filled in a police clearance form, please collect one from the Golflands Campus Office.)  

Please complete the permission slip to the Golflands Campus Office by Wednesday 8th August 

 

https://preview.tinyurl.com/HPPA-Cross-Country-Permission 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Mark Castledine 
Sports Co-ordinator 
 
 

 

https://preview.tinyurl.com/HPPA-Cross-Country-Permission

